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Friday February 3rd, 2017 from 6:30pm- 8:30pm, Multi-

Purpose Room 

Please  bring  friends  and  family  early  so  you  can  get  a  good seat  for  a  FUN  evening! 

At the concession stand we will be selling:  Cheese Pizza, Pop, Juice, Water, Candy and 

Popcorn.   

Entrance to the movie is FREE!  All proceeds from the concession will be donated to the 

Silokwethemba (“We Have Hope”) Project supported by the school.  The project pays for 

school fees for children in Zimbabwe.  Bring your spare change along to donate!

 

http://www.imdb.com/title/tt1935859/mediaviewer/rm1987183872?ref_=tt_ov_i

